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SUMMER READING CHALLENGE 

A massive thank you to all the children and 

families that took part in this year’s Coalville 

Library Summer Reading Challenge. 

All Saints school came an impressive 2nd out of all 
the local schools in the area. 

Next year, we are aiming to go one better! 
 

CHRISTCHURCH HALF TERM ACTIVITIES 
On Monday 15th October, children and their 

parents or carers are welcome to attend food 
and autumn activities being held in the church 

hall at Christchurch from 11am until 1pm. 
For further information, please contact Gill on 

01530 810655.  

ATTENDANCE 
KS1 attendance award- The class with the best 
attendance was Wrens with 99.1%. Well done! 

KS2 attendance award- The classes with the best 
attendance this week were Swans and Hawks 

with 97.5%. Well done! 
 Both classes will be looking after the attendance 

Yeti for the week. 
 

Dates for the Diary 
Bude Residential – 30th September – 5th October 

School Nurse Drop in – 1st October 
Harvest Festival – 5th October 

Swifts Parents Evening – 9th October 
Parents Evenings – 10th & 11th October 

Year 3 & 4 End of Topic Showcase – 11th October 
Last Day of Term – 12th October 
Back to School – 22nd October 

 

EVACUEES WORKSHOP 

The year 5 and 6 children met Liz this week who 
led a WW2 evacuees workshop.  It was great to 
learn about why people migrated from big cities 

during the war.  We learnt about food rations, gas 
masks and made evacuation tags. 


